Aledo Growth Committee
August 30, 2022
Meeting Minutes

Dr. Susan Bohn, Superintendent, along with Aledo Growth Committee (AGC) Co-Chairs, Dan Reilley and Kelli
Stumbo, welcomed the AGC members at 6:00 p.m.

Dr. Bohn introduced the Board members who were in attendance including Trustees Lear, Brown, and Turner.
Trustee Lear shared information on the ongoing work of the Board Long Range Facilities Planning
Subcommittee.

The administration team for Aledo ISD, including Dr. Susan Bohn, Ms. Lynn McKinney, Ms. Sherry Taylor, Mr.
Earl Husfeld, Ms. Mercedes Mayer, Mr. Tyler Boswell, Ms. Kim Raymond, Dr. Amber Crissey, Mr. Brooks
Moore, and Mr. Scott Kessel, introduced themselves. Each AGC committee member introduced themselves to
the group and shared why they are serving on the AGC.

Ms. Stumbo reviewed the charge and purpose approved by the Board of Trustees for the AGC.
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She continued by outlining the process the AGC will follow in order to create a Bond package to present to the
Board in the Spring. Ms. Stumbo also explained the importance of communicating the questions that each
AGC member receives from community members

The AGC took a short break.

Ms. Stumbo reviewed the resources available to the AGC members and the importance of transparency
throughout the process. Information will be shared with the community via the Aledo ISD website which will log
the meeting presentations, FAQs, and minutes will be posted. Social media will also be utilized to share
frequent updates of the meetings and their discussions with the community.

Dr. Bohn provided an overview of the district including the vision and mission statement that drives the work of
the Board, the administration, and the staff.
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Mr. Reilley provided an overview of the 2019 Bond process.
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Ms. Stumbo went through each upcoming meeting of the AGC and what will be reviewed at each meeting. Mr.
Reilley held a discussion of the group norms including respecting the time and consideration for other
members' perspectives. The AGC members collaborated in small groups to establish group norms/behaviors
for their work together and Mr. Reilley compiled those to be further reviewed at the next meeting.

Mr. Reilley and Ms. Stumbo adjourned the meeting at 8:17 p.m.
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